
 
 

COMMUNITY CIRCLE: 
A CONVERSATION ABOUT BULLYING 

 

Erie’s Public Schools invites all members of the public to join in a 

districtwide, solutions-focused conversation about bullying. The 

conversation is the first in a series of Community Circles, periodic 

events aimed at bringing together all members of the EPS community to 

better inform district decision-making. 

Principals will be on hand to facilitate small-group discussions, with the 

aim of gathering constructive feedback on how the district can continue 

to improve culture and climate in our schools. That feedback will be 

used to shape parental education programs and other outreach efforts the 

district will offer in 2019-20. 

Participants will also have the opportunity to learn about the support 

services, anti-bullying programs and other efforts to promote positive 

behavior the district already has in place, and about plans to expand 

those efforts in 2019-20. 

Refreshments will be provided. 

WHEN: 
Monday, June 10, 2019 
6 pm 

WHERE: 
Pfeiffer-Burleigh Elementary School 
235 E. 11th St., Erie 


